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17 October 2013 

 

All Hon Members of the Legislative Council  
 
 
 
Dear Members, 
 
 I noted with grave concern the choice of words used by 
some Members at Chief Executive’s Question and Answer Session today.  
I wish to remind Members that under the Rules of Procedure, it shall be 
out of order for Members to use offensive and insulting language about 
other Members or public officers in the Council.  The use of 
unparliamentary expressions is also impermissible.   
 
 I call upon Members to uphold the dignity of the Council and 
respect all persons who attend Council meetings.    
 
 
 
 

 
 

(Jasper Tsang Yok Sing) 
President 

 


